NIVERSITY of . : COLLEGE OF
WANDA BUSINESS AND ECONOMICS

OFFICE OF PRINCIPAL

28t May 2019

To Aristide Maniriho, Edouard Musabanganji and Philippe Lebailly,

Dear Aristide Maniriho, Edouard Musabanganji and Philippe Lebailly,

Re: Invitation to the conference

and Mobile money for financial inclusion in Rwanda: what drives the user’s
behavior?, have been selected for presentation at the 4% Eastern Africa
Business and Economic Watch (EABEW) hosted by the College of Business

and Economics, University of Rwanda, Rwanda on 12%-14th June 2019.
Registration and payment of conference fees will be done upon arrival. If you
are going to need a visa to attend this conference you should use this

invitation letter to apply for a visa as soon as possible.

Yours Sincerely, ~F BUSINES

Dr. Gasheja Faustin
Acting Principal ©

? P.OBox 1514 Gikondo, Rwanda | = principal.cbe@ur.ac.rw | ® www.urac.rw



